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 MONDAY, FEBRUARY 27th, 5:30-7PM – MAIN LIBRARY, COMPUTER LAB (ROOM 3205) 

Your story is part of Durham history - add it to our city's growing online community archive! 
 
Volunteers with the digital history project OpenDurham.org host this drop-in meeting to help participants record memories, upload 
photographs, and document neighborhood development.  Open to everyone from experienced to first-time contributors.  If you have them, 
please bring materials you would like to digitize and personal computers for use in uploading to the website.  A limited number of Library 
laptops will also be available.  Participants will also have the opportunity to visit the North Carolina Collection and learn more about the local 
history resources available there. 

             


